Sonja Birr

From:

Curtis Hall

Sent:

Friday, February 08, 2019 1:53 PM

To:

Lee Kummer - D5

Cc:

Sonja Birr; Chad Scheinoha; Dan Koski

Subject:

Exercise Equipment Donation @ Washington Park- Kaysun

Greetings Alder Kummer,

Ben Harrison from Kaysun has been in communication with Chad S. regarding donating another exercise park. Ben is suggesting Washington Park.

Can we please have this item included in the March Public Infrastructure committee meeting agenda?

Thanks,

Curtis Hall

Operations Park Planner City of Manitowoc (920)686.6519(office) (920)323.4194(cell)

Our Mission

The Manitowoc Parks and Recreation Divisions are committed to improving the quality of life for all Manitowoc's residents and visitors. This is accomplished by providing and promoting well maintained parks, facilities, and public open spaces as well as offering a variety of lifelong recreational opportunities and special events for people of all ages.